



JANUARY 2022 Newsletter

Green Lane Verse for the Year

BE ALWAYS HUMBLE, GENTLE, AND PATIENT. SHOW YOUR LOVE BY BEING TOLERANT WITH ONE ANOTHER. DO YOUR BEST TO PRESERVE THE UNITY WHICH THE SPIRIT GIVES BY MEANS OF THE PEACE THAT BINDS YOU TOGETHER. EPHESIANS 4:2-3

New verse greeting cards with the 2022 verse and updated contact information for the church will be published soon.

Notices

Hearty congratulations to Sharon and Lee B on their wedding at church last month!
And congratulations to Tara O on her engagement to Michael. They will be tying the knot in London at Easter.

The Sunday services for January:

2nd. January:

Service led by members of GLBC fellowship.

9th. January:

Baptismal service for John K and Communion Service led by Sarah

16th. January:

Sarah's Farewell Service.

it will include a 'release from Covenant' section which will include congregational responses there is a fellowship meal after the service, Help will be required from the congregation and volunteers to support

Fellowship, an opportunity to show our appreciation at Sarah's farewell service with as many folks attending the farewell meal.

23rd. January:

Service led by Simon Bhardwaj from Bilston Resource Centre.

30th. January:

Service led by Jackie Humphries from Tipton Pentecostal Church.

BMS BIRTHDAY SCHEME

My thanks to all who have generously given to the Birthday scheme.

A cheque for £140 has been forwarded to the BMS.

If you are interested in joining the scheme please see me for details.

Thank you Janet J